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Congratulations to Nicola

(Finance Officer) who gave 

birth to a beautiful baby girl 

Harper Rose. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Helen 

(29) who successfully     

completed her SVQ CCLD 

Level 3 qualification. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Points of Interest    

Fundraising for Ava  

 

The staff at 123 have been working              
extremely hard to raise funds for one of our 
children Ava, who has Aicardi Syndrome 
which is a  rare genetic disorder. Through 
research and working closely with other  
professionals we know that Ava will benefit 
hugely from the development of a sensory 
room.   

In order to raise funds the staff have had 
lots of fun and embarrassing moments  
ǇƭŀȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ΨƎǳŜǎǎ ǘƘŜ ōŀōȅΩ ƎŀƳŜ ƛƴ ǿƘƛŎƘ 
the staff at 123 provided photos of       

themselves as babies for everyone to guess.  On Saturday 12th April we held a 
fantastic fundraising night, the tickets sold out within four days and we were 
completely blown away with the turn 
out not to mention the amazing         
donations from The Magic Bean Café, 
Hamleys, House of Frazer,  Beauty Zone                 
The Gleneagles Hotel, Gary Thomson 
Hairdressing, Madness,  Inner Peace                    
Wonder World, Papa Johns,                                
Jayz Bar & Restaurant, The Hunters                     
Handmade Burger Co, Calla Beauty                   
Ozone hairdressing, Whale of a Time, 
and Celtic Football Club to name but a 
few. Dominos pizza even donated a free 
buffet for everyone on the night     
therefore not only was it a fun packed 
night it also filled our tummies too.   

With the whopping £1634.49 that we raised, the staff at 123 now plan to form    
ŀ ǎƳŀƭƭ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƎǊƻǳǇ ǘƻ ƭƛŀƛǎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǎǘŀŦŦΣ !ǾŀΩǎ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭǎ ƛƴ 
developing the sensory room.  Hopefully it wont be long before all of our         
children can access this fantastic resource.  Each and every one of you that     
supported and donated to this event has truly made a huge impact on the        
development of our sensory room therefore on behalf of all the staff and        
children we would like to say a big Thank You! 

On Sunday 11th May some of our staff from both bases will also be taking part in 
ǘƘŜ ²ƻƳŀƴΩǎ млƪΣ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŦǳƴŘǎ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘƻƴŀǘƛƴƎ ƘŀƭŦ ǘƻ ¸ƻǊƪƘƛƭƭ  
hospital and the other half will again go towards the development of the sensory 



 

 

Outdoors & The Environment 

 

The Sunlight room at 123 have been making good use of their 

outdoor learning environment and exploring the mud kitchen.  

Using our nursery raincoats gives the children the fantastic  

opportunity to really get involved in the natural world;          

enjoying making mud pies and getting messy jumping in      

puddles. 

 

 

Developing Literacy 

 

The Starlight room at 29 have been using their musical talents  

to explore literacy.  With  the use of various musical instruments  

the children have had the opportunity to investigate and        

compare sounds, become familiar with musical notes, learn  

new words relating to music and instruments and some have 

been making positive attempts to write the names of the        

instruments too.  This has been a fun and new way for our      

children within the playroom to develop their early literacy    

skills in a different way.  

 

 

Responsible Citizens 

 

Lynn, Lauren and Leigh from 29 have made the fantastic      

decision to take part in the 13 mile Kiltwalk on Saturday 27th 

!ǇǊƛƭ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ {ŎƻǘǘƛǎƘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŎƘŀǊƛǘƛŜǎΦ             

The children at 29 have been supporting them in their        

fundraising quest by showing off their excellent                      

entrepreneurial skills once again selling lots of yummy cakes 

and treats made by the staff and children.  The treats went 

down so well that we still have family members coming to ask 

if they can buy more. 

There is a group sponsor form in the main hall at 29 for       

anyone still wishing to sponsor them. 

Good Luck girls, wear your tartan proud and don't forget the plasters!! 

 

. 



tƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ  ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ  ǇǳǊǇƭŜ ōŀƎ Ƙŀǎ ǎǇŀǊŜ 

clothes and that they have soft shoes for indoors as 

we currently have no spare clothes available within 

the nursery. 

Please remember to sign your child in/out of the   

playroom, this is an essential safety precaution. 

The baby room would be grateful for any items that 

can be donated to their  Heuristic play; items such as 

metal utensils, old beads and bangles and natural 

objects are all great in supporting sensory                

development. 

 

Can parents ensure that they change their child into 

soft shoes before entering the playroom; please, no 

wellies in the playrooms. 

Can you ensure that you sign your child in/out of the 

playroom, this is an essential safety precaution. 

If parents have any pots, pans, utensils that they could 

donate to our mud kitchen, it would be much            

appreciated  

Can you please ensure that your child has                

appropriate clothing for outdoor play. 

 

Information specific to 

 Early Years at 29 Dunagoil Road 

Information specific to 

 Early Years at 123 Castlemilk Drive 

  

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

    Dates to remember 

Spring Holidays - Please remember that all Indigo Services will be closed Friday 18th - Monday 21st April 2014 

As always the dates of all our public holidays and closures can be found on our website. 

www.indigogrp.com 

Activity of the Month 

Have an Easter Egg Hunt  
 

If you have wooden flooring or tiles and don't mind getting a little messy, before starting your Easter Egg hunt,  why 
Řƻƴϥǘ ȅƻǳ ƳŀƪŜ ǎƻƳŜ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ .ǳƴƴȅ ŦƻƻǘǇǊƛƴǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŎƘŀƭƪ ƻǊ ǘŀƭŎǳƳ ǇƻǿŘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ 
faces when they see that the Easter Bunny has hid some Easter Eggs for them. 

You can source some reasonably priced small foiled wrapped chocolate eggs from most pound shops or supermarkets 
who offer deals on them.    

Before your child begins their hunt, you may want to keep a little note of how many eggs you have hidden and where; 
there's nothing worse than finding melted chocolate under a cushion after a few months!!  

Once the eggs are all secretively hidden, invite your child to begin their hunt looking for the Easter treats.  For older 
children why don't you try and make them a map with pictures or rhymes for your child to follow. 

     Happy Easter 



room. 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Playroom News 

3-5 Playroom are starting their Pre-School Program the week beginning 21st April. 

This program with help prepare the children for school, working on their self help 

skills such  as putting on their own jacket and shoes and developing their           

ƛƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴŎŜΦ ¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜŜƴ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǇƛǘŎƘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ   

playtime.  The  staff have been working closely with the school gaining advice  as 

to the best ways to prepare our children for their new adventure. 

 

 

Starlight Playroom have been exploring the effects of Spring.  The children have 

been looking at pictures of flowers in which they were then asked to make their 

own interpretations, you can see these lovely pictures displayed within the     

playroom.   They have also been learning about the baby animals that are born in 

Spring and are starting to plan their  indoor and outdoor planting and growing 

projects.    

 

Moonlight Room (at 29)  have been exploring colours through the Indian festival 

ƻŦ ΨIƻƭƛΩ ǘƘƛǎ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘƛƻƴ Ƙŀǎ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ŎƻƭƻǳǊǎ 

through activities such as making Rangoli patterns and splash paintings, helping to 

develop their colour recognition and language skills. 

 

 

Sunlight Room (at 29) have been having  been enjoying lots of Easter related      

activities  such as making Easter cards and treats.  The playroom is also planning a 

trip to the Glass House to learn more about Spring time and all the new baby      

animals that come along at this time of year too. 

 

 

Moonlight Room (at 123)  ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǎƘƻǿƛƴƎ ŀƴ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ƛƴ άǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƘƻ ƘŜƭǇ 
ǳǎέΦ  The staff have been incorporating this interest into their planning and 
the children were delighted to have a visit from the local fire brigade.  They 
were given the opportunity to chat to the firefighters, sit in the fire engine 
and squirt the fire hose.  

 

 

 

Sunlight Room (at 123) went for a visit to see the owls at the All about Owls 

event at Castlemilk Park, the children had great fun having the opportunity to 

see and touch the owls whilst learning lots of new fun facts about owls too. 

 


